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When evaluating your thoughts and deciding to support or oppose this matter please 

come open minded and ready for an open conversation. I would encourage you to 

lean towards opposing this bill while considering what actually happens in real life. 

While there have been unfortunate events in this state and across the nation I do not 

think emotions should play into law. I believe passing this bill will only keep law 

abiding citizens in the same position they already are law abiding.  

 

If one would like to feel they are making the world safer by decreasing magazine 

capacity, requiring permit to carry, or take a class is wrong. While taking a class is 

beneficial to those who have not taken any formal training it does not make one law 

abiding. Same goes for permit to carry or magazine capacity.  

 

I struggle to understand how those whom support this topic think a concealed carry 

license, hunters safety course or other programs put on across the state are not 

acceptable programs. Supporters failure to understand how the system currently 

works is not a reason to make owning firearms more restrictive for others.  

 

I truly do feel the individuals (criminals) we are concerned about will continue down 

the same path regardless of this bill passing or failing. I urge each and every one of 

you to set aside the tornado of thoughts that go through one’s mind and look at the 

eye of the storm. Once we all can focus on the true issue at hand is when one can 

make just decisions. Please oppose Bill 3075! 


